
 
 

 
The Merritt Academy Board of Directors will have a special meeting to review the 
proposed 2019-2020 school budget on June 27, 2019 at 7:45 a.m.  The purpose of 
this meeting is to provide the public with an opportunity to review and make 
comments on the 2019-2020 school budget. 
 
 
 

 Merritt Academy  
59900 Havenridge Road 
New Haven,  Michigan 

48048 
 

Budget Hearing Agenda 
June 27, 2019 

7:45 A.M. 
 
  
 
Item   1: Call to Order 
 
Item   2: Roll Call 
 
Item   3: Review Budget 
 
Item   4: Public Comments 
  
Item   5: Adjournment 
 


